
www.stcroixgas.com 
415 S Second St 

River Falls, WI  54022 
(715) 425-6177 

SEPTEMBER 2021 
Due Date:  

September 27,  
Monday 

 

Your payment is on time if it 
is received on the due date by 
closing time at our payment 
locations. Mail in time to 
meet this date or drop your 
payment at: 
 
River Falls Location: 
Our office, 415 S. 2nd Street. 
Due date deadline: 5 p.m.  
 
Prescott  Location: 
First National Bank, 
1151 N. Canton Street. 
Due date deadline:  
  lobby - 5 p.m.,  
  drive-up window - 5:30 p.m. 
 
Online bill payers:  
allow 10 business days for 
your payment check to reach 
us to avoid late fees. 

 
ONLINE: Visit us at:  
www.stcroixgas.com. 

 
You can click through to pay 
by credit card or check with 
Payment Service Network. Or 
call PSN at 877-885-7968.  
 
There is a $4.40 transaction 
charge. 
 
Or… AutoPay is free and auto-
matic each month—details on 
our website.  Pair it with Budg-
et Plan to make your gas bill 
payment amount predictable. 

 

Smooth sledding! Budget 
Plans will smooth out 
your gas bills. 
 
Budget Plan gives you a predictable 
gas bill. You pay more than your 
actual bill in warmer months, and 
less in colder months. You pay the 
same total as your actual costs over 
the Budget Plan period, but in 
monthly amounts that have been 
smoothed by averaging. 

 
The Budget Year starts with August and ends in July the following year. You can start 
the Budget Year later in the fall, too, but the Budget Year always ends in July the fol-
lowing year. We make an estimate of your future gas costs for your Budget Year, and 
divide that by 12 months (or the number of months remaining in the Budget Year), to 
come up with your Budget payment. This is the amount due on your monthly bill. Your 
Budget payment is adjusted twice per year to match your actual usage and gas costs.  
 
Your bill will show your actual gas usage with a total cost for the month. It will also 
show your Budget Payment. That is the amount due. In warm months, you will see the 
Budget Payment is more than the month’s cost. In cold months, you will see the Budg-
et Payment is less than the month’s cost. 
 
You may sign up for the Budget Plan using our website e-forms, or over the phone. 
Questions? Call us at 715-425-6177. 


